
“I want to sincerely thank all families for everything you have done to help us 
this year. You have been incredibly supportive of all our efforts and initiatives! “ 

~Mrs. Jardine 

Volunteer Tea  

Our Volunteer Tea is being held Thursday, June 9, from 12:00 pm to 12:40 pm. We 

would love to see as many of our volunteers here as possible so we can say thank 

you for all you have done. If you have volunteered by helping out with hot lunch,  

library, book fairs, skating, fluoride, the PSSC, Home and School, etc., please come 

and be celebrated!  

Please RSVP to the school by June 7th if you plan to attend. 
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Swimming Program at the Pool  

Swimming starts this week! 

All classes will receive three 30-

minute lessons and one hour-long free 

swim at the Hampton Pool.   
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Last Day & Report Cards 
 

The last day of school is on Friday, 

June 24.  It is a half day with buses 

leaving D.A.T.L. at approximately 

11:00 am. Report cards will be  

distributed on this day.   
 

Staff will be meeting, sort-

ing, cleaning, and doing 

many other end-of-year 

tasks on June 27 and 28. 

Breakfast, Hot Lunch & Milk 
The last day for the breakfast  

program and for regular milk and hot lunch 

is June 17th.   For those who ordered pizza on the 

storm day in the winter, pizza will be provided on 

Wednesday, June 22nd.  Kindergarten students 

who ordered Subway hot lunch on May 27th, there 

will be Subway provided on Thursday, June 23rd. 

 

Kind   Safe   Responsible    Respectful 

Field Fun Day 
 

Our Field Fun Day will be on Wednesday, 

June 22, from 12:20-1:40 am.  We would 

love to have parent volunteers to help with 

these activities. If you are able to come 

help, please contact the school at  

832-6022 or email: 

Stephanie.worth@nbed.nb.ca 
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First Day of School for Next Year  
 

Our first day of school next year is Tuesday, 

September 6.  Children coming to kindergar-

ten for the 2016-2017 school year will have 

staggered entry on either the 6th or 7th.  

A letter will be sent home in August  

indicating times and dates for each child. 

School Supplies Fee for Next Year 
 

School supplies will be purchased for each 

student with the School Supplies Fees.  This 

Supplies Fee of $60 covers the cost of note-

books, duotangs, rulers, pencils, crayons, 

markers, glue, looseleaf, etc.  In addition, the 

fee also covers the cost of musical  

performances, swimming and skating.  

The staff of  

Leatherbarrow  

Primary wishes you a 

happy and safe  

summer. 

We hope the next 

two months are  

enjoyable for you and 

your family. 

Our 8th annual 'Art from the Heart' event was held on Thursday, 

June 2nd.   The official opening began with songs from our Choir 

and the unveiling of our beautiful new playhouse, Cilas’ House, 

dedicated to the memory of Cilas Hoyt.  The Barbeque and Art 

Show were enjoyed by family and friends and included 2 local Au-

thors and live music. 


